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July 10, 1969

Dr. A.S. Fleming
University of Oregon
Eugene, Oregon 97403

Dear Dr. Fleming,

Many universities and colleges across the counéry are now

in the process of organizing or planning their Afro-American
Studies programs. The Afro-American Council on Higher
Education is a national educational consultant firm, providing
expert services to institutions of higher learning in many
areas. We maintain our headquarters in San Francisco and

have a regional office in New York City, and in Washington, D.C.

We hope you will carefully read the enclosed brochure which
describes in detail our functions, along with a description
of the consultant services we offer. We strongly believe the
Afro-American Council on Higher Education will play a vital
role in the future development of Black education on our
college campuses.

Please let us know if we can be of any help to you or your

institution.

Yours truly,

28,

Elmer B. Cooper
President, AACHE
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